
 

2022 OSAI Chorus Supply List 
All OSAI Students 

• Please refer to page 13 of the Student Handbook for a list of general items each OSAI 
student should bring.  

• Personal computers (including tablets) are NOT allowed at OSAI. For classes that require 
computers, OAI will provide them for you. We also suggest that you leave other valuable 
electronics at home. 

• For the donor thank-you note writing session (required as part of your scholarship): 

o STAMPS – You will need at least seven First Class or “Forever” stamps. Please 
note that some stationery will require additional postage if it does not use a standard-
sized envelope.  

o STATIONERY or NOTE CARDS – Bring at least ten. No lined notebook paper, 
please!  

o ENVELOPES – Bring at least ten. Use envelopes that match your stationery, if 
possible.  

o RETURN ADDRESS LABELS (optional) – You will be asked to write your return 
address on the envelope.  

o TEMPLATE LETTER (recommended) – To ensure that you are prepared to 
complete your thank-you notes in the allotted time at Quartz Mountain, we highly 
recommend you begin drafting a template letter at home.  

 

Chorus Students 

Students will need to purchase sheet music from OAI and will receive their music with a black 
folder upon their arrival in June at Quartz Mountain. If students have already requested to have 
their music shipped to them or picked up from our Oklahoma City office, they are required to 
bring the sheet music with them to Quartz Mountain. Electronic practice music is available on 
the OAI website. If you didn't receive the email with music instructions, please email 
aandriotis@oaiquartz.org.   

1) Several pencils 

2) Comfortable rehearsal clothing suitable for movement and stretching 

3) Concert attire: Long-sleeved white blouse or dress shirt (short-sleeved acceptable for 
Scissortail Park performance) with black slacks or floor-length skirt, black 
socks/stockings, and black dress shoes. To ensure your feet can provide the support 
needed for optimal vocal posture, flats or low heels are best. (Heels higher than one inch 
are NOT acceptable.) 

4) RECOMMENDED: Reusable water bottle (limited quantities of the OAI logo version will 
be available for purchase in the OSAI Store.) 

5) RECOMMENDED: Blanket or towel to sit on during the orchestra performance at 
Scissortail Park. 

6) OPTIONAL: A solo piece, something you might sing at solo and ensemble competition. 
Faculty may be available for private lessons. 

7) OPTIONAL: Showcase your talents during our Bach’s Lunch music series. Perform an 
ensemble piece of your choice for other OSAI students during lunch. It’s a great way to 
highlight your abilities while providing entertainment for your friends. Don’t let the name 
“Bach’s Lunch” fool you - you don’t have to perform a Bach piece, or even a classical 
work! This is a fun opportunity for you to perform anything from a jazz standard to your 
favorite show tune. Of course, classical pieces are welcome, too! You won’t have a lot of 
space, so pick a piece for 2-4 musicians. Bring your own music and find other musicians 
to join you at Quartz Mountain!  


